[bookmark: _GoBack]ARD CHÚRAM DAY CARE FOR OLDER PEOPLE is now operating its 3 day week service (Wed-Fri) from its new purpose built Centre situated on the grounds of Listowel Hospital in Greenville.  Ard Chúram is now in a position, due to increased capacity, to expand and enhance its  services.  Anybody aged 65 or over wishing to attend may contact the Nurse Co-ordinator, Margaret Payne at (068)22986, (087)1953631 or any public health nurse. The Committee of Ard Chúram is very grateful to the people of Listowel and North Kerry for their continuing support. 
